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Message from the President 
Like last year, our Season’s Greetings come in the form of a special edition of IMPRINT. 
2016 has been a good year of progress for IMPCA; we have again attracted new members, and our 
conferences went well.  
My compliments go to the many persons and companies who have contributed to 
our achievements during the year, in particular the speakers, sponsors and 
participants at the conferences in New Orleans in February, in Porto in June and in 
Singapore in November. 
In this context I would also like to mention the efforts of the members of the 
Technical Committee and of the Board.  We are dependent on the services of these 
volunteers from the membership, and it is pleasing to note the willingness shown.                                                                                 
 
I wish all our relations around the world the very best for the Holiday Season and the coming New 
Year, when I hope to see you at one or more of our many events, the first one being the 5th IMPCA 
MississipPi Conference America at the Hotel Monteleone in New Orleans, Louisiana on 9th and 10th 
February 2017. 
 
                René Butzelaar, President 
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19th IMPCA Asian Methanol Conference 2016 

Methanol Marketing Services Asia organised the 19th IMPCA Asian Methanol conference at 

the Regent hotel in Singapore from November 1st to November 3rd 2016. 

 

 
 
IMPCA President, René Butzelaar opened the conference and was also one of the moderators together 
with IMPCA Director/Secretary, Trond Tenold.   
Again Mark Berggren and his colleagues at MMSA had put together an interesting agenda of relevant 
topics presented by MMSA personnel and people from the industry. 

 
The 20th IMPCA Asian Methanol Conference is scheduled for November 7th to 9th 2017. 

 
The 5th IMPCA MississipPi Conference America  
At http://www.impca.eu  you will find the invitation to this event which will take place at Hotel 
Monteleone, New Orleans, Louisiana on 9-10 February 2017. 
 

 
 
Prior to the conference a Golf Outing will take place, 

 

http://www.impca.eu/
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29th IMPCA European Mini-Conference 2017  H A M B U R G 

The Mini-Conference in 2017 will be held at the EMPIRE RIVERSIDE HOTEL in Hamburg, Germany on 8-
9 June 2017.  Crucial for the choice of venue is of course that a ship suitable for our Thursday evening 
networking buffet dinner is available, and the ship in 2017 will be MS RIVER STAR.   
 

 

                       
 

 

 Sponsorship opportunities are available for next year’s conferences.  
 

 

Your company’s logo could be here!                                 
 
 
Editorial Team:  
Trond R. Tenold, IMPCA Director/Secretary 
Eleanor Conway, IMPCA Secretariat 


